
An Update from KEI on COVID-19

During this surreal time in the country, Kensington Electronics, Inc., would
like to reach out to all of you and assure you that we are still open and 
operating at normal capacity.

1. STOCK. Kensington continues to maintain inventory levels and ships/
receives product daily.

2. Remote Workers. In order to minimize the risk of exposure, most of
Kensington's employee's are working remotely. With this, we can 
ensure that all departments remain up and running to assist you.

3. Production. With employee's at the facility, Kensington Electronics can
still build cable assemblies, provide value added services, and continue
to accept new production orders as needed. As companies across the
US are effected by this pandemic, it may be necessary to find a new
source in order to keep your operations going.

4. Customers. Our sales and customer service teams remain active and
committed to helping with all of your needs.

5. Stay engaged with your social following. More people will be staying 
at home, so your social media channels provide a captive audience 
opportunity. Use Social Posting and Scheduling to keep followers 
engaged.

Sincerely,
Casey Donovan Cavender
Vice President
Kensington Electronics, Inc.
www.keiconn.com
800-325-0534


